
Curriculum Visits  

We have had two recent curriculum workshops; one on paper making for Year 2 and 

one on Alcohol Awareness for Year 6. Both were thoroughly enjoyed. 

 

Parents’ evenings 

Parents’ evenings will be taking place the week of the 27th February. We will send 

an email when you are able to sign up on Parentmail.  

 

Staff news 

We were delighted to see Mrs Cottrell and her baby when they visited last week. 

Mrs Cornish will start her maternity leave shortly after half term and Mrs Potter 

will then teach in nursery every day. We welcome Mrs Melissa Jewell and Ms 

Kayleigh Darcy to our support staff team this term. 
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As we have almost reached half term we look forward to some bright, dry and 

better weather for the next half term. 



World Book Day 

We will celebrate World Book day on Friday March 3rd this 

year. A letter will follow before half term with the plans for  

what we will be doing.  

 

Request for boardgames 

We would really like any simple games like playing cards, Uno, Snakes and Ladders, 

Guess Who, Connect 4, Jenga etc to add to our collection. Please can any donations 

be dropped to the school office.   

Nursery 

If you are thinking of using the school nursery in September it would be helpful if  

an expression of interest form could be filled so we are aware of future numbers. 

Please come and get a form from the school office. 

Non-uniform Day 
Friday 10th February 

The Friday before half term is a non-uniform day. The charity chosen is Devon Air 
Ambulance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Save the Children 
We raised £215 for   

Save the Children with the end of term non -uniform day. 

 
 

Scooters and Bikes in school 

Please remember that bikes and scooters need to be pushed once on the school 

grounds. There are many people on site at the beginning and the end of the day, 

including young children less aware of their surroundings and we have this rule to 

try and avoid accidents. 



 
 

FISH Holiday Club will be running from Monday 13th - Thursday 16th February, 
with lots of fun crafts, baking, outdoor games, science experiments, bouncy castle 
and Nerf games, suitable for all ages! You can book your child’s space by 
visiting https://www.funinschoolholidays.co.uk or you can contact the Two Moors 
FISH on 07597 129021 or email info@fishkids.co.uk 
 
During term time FISH are open 7.30am to school drop off and 3.15 to 4.30pm, or 
3.15 to 6.00pm (only to 4.30pm on a Friday). 

 
 
 

 

FISH are looking for an enthusiastic and friendly Breakfast & 
Afterschool Club Manager to begin with us at our lovely club 
based at Two Moors Primary School in Tiverton, during term 
time. You will be working with children aged 3-11 years.  
 
A level 3 qualification is desirable but previous job 
experience is also taken into consideration along with 
knowledge and skills of working with children in a busy 
environment.   
 
We can provide relevant training in safeguarding, food 
hygiene and paediatric first aid but we are keen to appoint 
a staff member with lots of great ideas to keep our 
children busy and entertained. You will have a hands-on 

approach and will enjoy having fun. Experience of leading a team is desirable and FISH can also 
provide free childcare training to gain a qualification whilst working. One free childcare space is 
available with this post.  
To apply, or for more information, please contact Sarah Jones on 08445 618847 or email: 
sarah@fishkids.co.uk   
F.I.S.H. Kids | Devon After School & Holiday Clubs | Fun In School Holidays  
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and vulnerable adults and 
expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.   
This role requires a DBS disclosure.   
 
https://www.devonjobs.gov.uk/job/Breakfast%20%26%20Afterschool%20Club%20Manager%20-
%20FISH%20(Tiverton)/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Child Safeguarding 
We recognise our moral and statutory responsibility to safeguard and promote the welfare of all pupils.  
We endeavour to provide a safe and welcoming environment where children are respected and valued.  
We are alert to the signs of abuse and  
neglect and follow our procedures to ensure that children receive effective support, protection and 
justice. The Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) for Child Protection within school is Mr. Boraston. 
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